
 
 

Table 1 
 
Current and Potential Cumulative Projects in the Vicinity of the Cuesta Grade Workaround 
 
 
Current Projects 

 
Future Projects 

Highway 101 widening through Cuesta Grade, 
approximately one-quarter mile east of the work-
around (Highway 101, two miles north of City of San 
Luis Obispo).  The current project is a widening of 
Highway 101 through Cuesta Grade.  Highway 101 
will be widen to six lanes with new eight-inch 
shoulders. The project begins in the south 
approximately two miles north of the City of San Luis 
Obispo and ends at the summit, near the intersection 
of Highway 101 and Old Stage Coach Road. The 
project proponent is Caltrans. Construction dates for 
four phases of work are as follows: 
 
Phase 1. 8/1999-1/2001 
Phase 2. 1/2001-1/2002 
Phase 3. 1/2002-5/2002 
Phase 4. 5/2002-9/2002 

 
Project is located in the jurisdiction of San Luis 
Obispo. 

No future projects within 2 miles of workaround site. 

Agency Source:  Larry Newland, Caltrans Planning Division,Project Cuesta Grade Website 
(www.cuestagrade.com); James Caruso, Planner, County of San Luis Obispo 

 


